LEO A DALY

March 10, 1995

John Rhoden 23 Cranberry Street Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Mr. Rhoden:

One firm is currently designing, a new Chapel in Washingner's Busilies of the National Shrine of the Immediated Conception. The Chapel contractions will be finded entirely by the docustions of African American Catholics, and it will be called the 'One Mother of African Chapel.' The properties of the Chapel Ch

We are now assisting the National Black Casholic Congress in their search for an African-American artist or create the sculpture for the Chapel, and your fine work has placed your rame on our list of those clearly qualified to receive the commission. I am writing to ask if this project would be of interest to you and, if it is, whether your schedule would allow you to do the work this year.

If you are interested in being considered for the commission, we will arrange for a meeting to be scheduled with you and representatives of the Congress, the National Shrine, and our design staff. We look forward to hearing from you.

LEO A DAL

/ Kuman ()

Vernon Geisel Director of Architectural Design

Director of Architectural Design

cc: Greg Tucker, National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception

Dr. Hilbert Stanley, National Black Catholic Congress

TENTH PLOOR/ 1201 CONNECTICITY AVENUE, NV. //AS-HINGTON, DC 20036-2683, US TELEPHONE: 202-861-4600/FAX: 202-972-9530